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New San Leandro Mayor Hosts First Community  

“Coffee with the Mayor” Meeting 

Newly elected San Leandro Mayor Stephen Cassidy is inviting residents and business owners to share 

concerns, ask questions, or just come to hear what is on other peoples’ minds at his first “Coffee with 

the Mayor” meeting on Friday, January 7, 8:30 -9:30 a.m. in the City Council Chambers of City Hall, 

835 East 14
th

 Street. 

“Communicating with and listening to the community is essential to ensuring that our City remains 

responsive to the needs and concerns of all San Leandrans,” stated Mayor Elect Cassidy.  “Through 

these open door sessions, I want to give everyone the opportunity to come in and discuss with me what 

is on their mind – whether they are major issues or just small ways to improve the community.” 
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